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Letter from the Bishop:  

 
Dear parish family: 

 
We had a glorious Pentecost. The Holy Spirit was truly present among us.  
 
Ariel received the Sacrament of Confirmation, she did splendidly. I am confident that she will be a powerful 
witness for the Lord. She will show the love of Jesus in her life. We keep her in our prayers as we wish her 
every good gift of God.  
 
On that same day we welcomed Chuck Cole and his wife Janet into our parish family. We look forward to 
getting to know them better as they become involved in the life of our Church.  
 
We congratulate Refugio Martinez, who graduated from high school on Saturday May 19th. We are all proud 
of him. We pray for him as he prepares for college and the next chapter of his life. Refugio is a wonderful 
young man and I know he has a very promising future. 
 
June brings us into summer and hurricane season. Let us pray God’s blessings and protection. 
We also pray for those who are traveling during these weeks and months. And we remember that God 
doesn’t take vacation. 
 
I pray for all of you and ask that all of us will be more aware of the presence of the Holy Spirit in our lives and 
that we will live accordingly. 
 
 
Prayers and blessings. 
Love: 
Bishop John. 

Service Times 

 

Sunday  

8:00 AM Mass *St. Bridget’s Chapel 

10:00 AM Mass 

5:30 PM Mass 

5th Sunday Healing Service and Fellowship 

07/29/2018 

 

Wednesday  

Mass 6:30 PM  

 

Friday  

12:00 PM Mass 

*Anglican Rosary 1st Friday 11:30 AM 

 

Saturday 

5:30 PM   La Misa en Espanol (Spanish Mass) 
*St. Bridget’s Chapel 

 

ARE YOU HAVING A SPECIAL EVENT?     ARE YOU HAVING A SPECIAL EVENT?     ARE YOU HAVING A SPECIAL EVENT?     ARE YOU HAVING A SPECIAL EVENT?          

Parish Hall Rental: 
You can rent the parish hall for birthday parties, baby/bridal showers, wedding receptions, anniversaries or any other special event 

the schedule of fees are:    

• Parishioners: $150. No clean up deposit 

• Non-parishioners: $300 plus $350 refundable clean up deposit. 

The fees include a total of 6 hours. One hour set up. Four-hour party time and one hour clean up time. Additional time can be 

negotiated.   

 


